
 

 

 

May 5, 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

I am writing to provide more information about the Senior Recognition. I look forward to 

celebrating the Class of 2025. Please check www.steelcentertech.com for updates. 

 

Time and Location: 

Tuesday, May 20, 2025 @ 7:00 PM   

Baldwin-Whitehall High School Stadium, 4653 Clairton Boulevard, Pittsburgh, PA  15236  

Students need arrive by 6:15 PM and report to the gym. 

 

Tickets will not be required for the ceremony if it is held outside. Your student will be given two 

tickets in case we need to move the ceremony inside due to inclement weather. 

 

In Case of Rain: 
If there is inclement weather, the ceremony will be moved inside, and students will be limited to 

two tickets. Communication will be posted on Steel Center’s website. 

 

What to Wear: 
Steel Center purchased an embroidered Steel Center polo shirt for your child to wear during the 

ceremony. Please ensure your child wears appropriate dress pants or skirt (preferably black or a 

dark color), and black dress shoes to the ceremony. Because students will proceed down a hill 

from the gym heels are not recommended. 

 

Shirt Distribution Dates: 

West Mifflin Seniors May 8, 2025 

All other Seniors May 15, 2025  

(If you will not be here on those days, please stop in the main office. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Cheryl Fischetti in the Administration/Attendance 

Office 412-469-3200 Ext. 2529. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Scott Kane 

Assistant Director/ Principal 

Steel Center for CTE 

412-469-3200 Ext. 2564                                                   Parking information on back.                                                     

http://www.steelcentertech.com/


 

Parking: 

 

 
 

Overflow Parking: 
There will be a shuttle from the old Auto Savvy site: 

 



 

 

 

 


